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May 11, 2017 

Department of Planning and Environment 

Attention: A/Manager Resources Assessments 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY  NSW  2001 

 

Dear Madam, 

MODIFICATION APPLICATION - RASP MINE, BROKEN HILL  

(Rasp Mine Mod 4 (PA 07_0018 MOD 4)) 

Reference is made to the abovementioned matter. 

Council acknowledges receipt of the Modification Application and invitation to Council to 

provide comments on the proposed Modification. 

Council wishes to make the following comments: 

- It is acknowledged that the proposed modification is considered by the mining 

company to be crucial in prolonging the mines “life” past October 2019. 

- Council believes that the main issues of potential concern have been suitably 

addressed in the information submitted in the Modification Application. 

 

Council suggests that the following be considered as conditions of consent: 

- That a Construction Environment Management Plan be implemented and adhered 

to during the extent of construction activities related to the Concrete batching plant, 

embankments and retaining wall. 

- That construction work/activities will only be undertaken during Monday to Friday 

7am to 6pm, and Saturdays 8am to 1pm. No work on Sundays or Public Holidays. 

- That a 6 metre high noise abatement bund be constructed at the perimeter of the 

Concrete batching plant to the north-west and south-west. 

 

For any further enquiries regarding this matter, please contact Council’s Town Planner Mrs. 

Tracey Stephens or the undersigned on 08 8080 3300. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

FRANCOIS VAN DER BERG 

MANAGER PLANNING DEVELOPMENT AND COMPLIANCE 


